The committee is also considering a feasibility study as to our possible involvement
in any future archaeological investigations in our area. Members ideas on this subject
will be welcomed.

So despite the unprecedented national situation, you can see the Society has not been
dormant and I would like to thank Terry Coles, John Grubb, Robert Vaughan, Jon
Bailey and my wife Ann for their support, dedication and innovation during this
difficult period. They have all been crucial in keeping “ the show on the road”.

Finally I thank you, all our members for your continued support and I also welcome

all new members who have joined us during the year. We all look forward to more
normal times soon.

Peter Alexander.



